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Citizens of Cupertino are rightly concerned about the impact of any 
development on the highly reputed school districts in Cupertino.  

Community members have raised questions about how 
redevelopment at Vallco might impact our schools.  

Fremont Union High School District Superintendent Polly Bove along 
with EPC Principal Tom Williams, a respected demographer who has 

worked with most of the school districts in the County for several 
years, will present a data-driven analysis of what impact a Vallco 

development is expected to have on our local schools.


